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Christopher Hughey
From: Travis Townsley <ttownsley@prosserwilbert.com>Sent: Thursday, December 7, 2017 4:23 PMTo: Christopher HugheySubject: FW: Irrigation meter size

***   This email is from an external source, use caution before clicking on links or opening 
attachments.   *** 
Chris   Here’s is the message from Civil Engineer that states ¾” meter is acceptable    Thanks,   Travis Townsley 
Prosser Wilbert Construction, Inc. 
13730 W. 108th Street, Lenexa, KS 66215 (P) 913-906-0104 – Ext. 103 (F) 913-906-9575 (C) 913-208-2648 ttownsley@prosserwilbert.com   
 
  
From: Julie Sellers [mailto:jsellers@olssonassociates.com]  Sent: Wednesday, September 13, 2017 2:57 PM To: Travis Townsley <ttownsley@prosserwilbert.com> Subject: Irrigation meter size   Travis,   We can use a ¾” meter per Lee’s Summit.  The irrigation plans call for 20 gpm, and the city meter capacity is 25 gpm for a ¾” meter.     
Julie Sellers, P.E. | General Civil | Olsson Associates   
1301 Burlington, Suite 100 | North Kansas City, MO 64116 | jsellers@olssonassociates.com 
TEL 816.587.4320 | DIR 816.299.4340 | FAX 816.587.1393   

   
 
Disclaimer 
The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use by the recipient and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.  This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have been automatically archived by Mimecast Ltd, an innovator in 



2

Software as a Service (SaaS) for business. Providing a safer and more useful place for your human generated data. Specializing in; Security, archiving and compliance. To find out more Click Here. 


